Eatonia Oasis Living

Newsletter July 2019

Happy Birthday wishes go out Resident Update: We currently have 15 residents living at E.O.L.
to Lennie Bews!
If you or a family member feel that you may need the services of our facility,
Thank you to Vicki Oomen for now or in the future, talk to Cora at (306)967-2447 for more information.
hosting the Monthly Birthday Ask us about the EOL Resident Support Program and the Personal Care Home

party! It was a great afternoon! Benefit!

CARDS/GAMES ACTIVITIES/EVENTS THIS MONTH:
|
TUESDAY -MORNING EXERCISES, BAKING, MANICURES, CRAFTS WITH MARIE, BINGO,
2:00 to 3:30 CARDS/GAMES
Everyone -MELISSA HYND PROVIDED AN AFTERNOON OF MUSIC! SINGING AND
Welcome!! VISITING! ENJOYED BY ALL! THANK YOU FOR THE FRESH CUT FLOWERS,
ToO!
BIN " - JUuLY 1T WAS A BUSY DAY FOR EOL. A GROUP OF RESIDENTS WENT
Go DOWN TO MAIN STREET TO SEE THE F-18 FLY OVER AND TO HAND OUT
CUPCAKES! THEY ENJOYED THE BIKE PARADE THAT WENT RIGHT
Thursday
THROUGH OUR PARKING LOT AND FINISHED THE DAY WITH A COMMUNITY
2:30 to 3:30 BARBEQUE HELD AT THE HOME. THANK YOU TO ALL THE VOLUNTEERS AND

STAFF WHO WENT THE EXTRA MILE TO MAKE THIS DAY A SUCCESS! THANK

Bring your quarters!!
YOU TO GWEN BRITTON AND THE REC BOARD FOR INCLUDING US!

EXERCISES!! THANKS AGAIN, TO THE RECREATION BOARD FOR SUPPLYING THE FOOD
Monday Wednesday Friday AND SUCH FOR THE COMMUNITY BARBEQUE! A BIG THANKS TO EVERYONE
Thank you to Amanda WHO HELPED OUT! 200 BURGERS AND OVER 50 HOTDOGS WERE COOKED

Longmuir and Gwen Britton,
along with Vicki Oomen, for AND SERVED IN ABOUT AN HOUR! WAY TO GO! OUR GRATITUDE ALSO GOES

leading exercises! OUT TO ALL WHO ATTENDED! THE SILVER COLLECTION RAISED OVER
Everyone Welcome!! $900!
Thank you to our Volunteers: UPCOMING EVENTS:

-Linda Radies for helping with Crafts! And of course, Marie Smith for
organizing the sessions!

) . FAMILY CASH BINGO!
- To all the volunteers who helped on Canada Day with the Residents,

with the Handivan, at the Community Barbeque...(Too many to mention!, JuIY 26

(If here is anyone who would like to volunteer their time to help out with August 16
an activity, serve afternoon or evening snack, drive residents to September 20
appointments or just come fto visit, please call Vicki or Cora at (306)967 - 7:00 pm
2447)

TANJAY/ALIA/5™ AVENUE JEWELRY

The Eatonia District Health Care Foundation provides the Handivan for the

residents of E.O.L. whether it be for appointments, trips to go sight-seeing or SALE!
shopping...Thank you for this! AUGUST 28
If there is anyone who would like information on the trips that are planned, 1:00 to 5:00

contact Vicki at 967-2447. You are more than welcome to join us!

Thank you to all the men and women who provide the church

services at Eatonia Oasis Living. Fulfilling the residents’ Thank you to everyone who has
spiritual needs is an important part of their care, and made a contribution of any kind
everyone at E.O.L. appreciates you very much. Our services to our facility.

are Wednesday afternoons at 2:30 if anyone would like to We appreciate it from the

join us. bottom of our hearts!!




